

September 5, 2014

RE: NOTIFICATION OF CHANGE IN ORGANIZATIONAL LEADERSHIP

Dear Sir or Madam:

I am writing on behalf of the Board of Directors to notify you of a change in personnel at WestCare GulfCoast-Florida, Inc. The position of Area Director of WestCare GulfCoast-Florida, Inc. is no longer held by Ms. Jana Balicki. We wish her the best in her future endeavors.

In the interim, the daily oversight of all operations is being performed by Frank Rabbito, Senior Vice President, Jean Jones, Director of Quality Improvement, and me. This change in leadership will not negatively impact our organization's ability to continue to provide the highest quality of behavioral health and human services to our clientele, and fulfill our contract obligations.

We ask that all future verbal or written communication with WestCare GulfCoast-Florida, Inc. be directed to Ronda Lieberman, Regional Accountant, using the contact info below. Ms. Lieberman will ensure the information reaches us.

Ronda Lieberman, Regional Accountant WestCare GulfCoast-Florida, Inc. Post Office Box 12019 St. Petersburg, Florida 33733-2019 Office Phone: (727) 490-6767 ext. 30104 Email: Ronda.Lieberman@westcare.com

We also request that Ms. Lieberman's email address be added to your email notification lists (if it is not already included) to ensure she receive notices from your organization.

Please find attached a resolution from the Board of Directors confirming that Mr. Rabbito, Ms. Jones, Ms. Lieberman and I are authorized representatives of WestCare GulfCoast-Florida, Inc.

Please feel free to contact me personally with any questions at (727) 458-2689, or through email at rneri@westcare.com. We look forward to our continued partnership with you!

Sincerely,

Robert Neri, LMNC, CAP

Senior Vice President, Chief Programs and Services Officer

WestCare Foundation, Inc.

enclosure

cc: Board of Directors